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Mayor’s Office 

MEMO 

TO: Members of the City Council 

FROM: John A. Haila, Mayor 

DATE: Date of City Council Meeting 

SUBJECT: Council Appointment to Ames Economic Development 
Commission (AEDC) Board of Directors  

David Martin’s term of office on the AEDC Board of Directors is not due to 
expire until December 31, 2022; however, Council Member Martin’s term on the 
City Council ended December 31, 2021. 

Therefore, I recommend that the Council approve the appointment of Anita 
Rollins to complete the term of office on the Ames Economic Development 
Commission Board of Directors. 
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